REMINDERS AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
· Saturday 25th February: FOWVIS Quiz Night
· Forest School – 3rd March – Ladybird (choose an outdoors Book Character)
· World Book Day Friday 3rd March 
· Forest School – 10th March - Caterpillar
· Friday 3rd March: World Book Day dress-up day
· Tuesday 7th March: Coworth Flexlands Football Festival Year 2 only (more detail to follow)
· Follow us on Facebook Windlesham Village Infant School and Twitter @windleshaminfants if you don’t already and remember to check our website regularly for updates too!
Message from Mrs Ezzard
Thank you to all those who were able to join our Maths workshops this week. Each child throughout the school will be bringing their Maths pack home next week and we hope that you will ALL be able to use them regularly at home; full instructions are included so there is no need to share the slides from the workshops. At the end of the 5 weeks, we will be reflecting on how this has helped at home and at school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week is World Book Day and on Friday we ask that the children come to school dressed as any book character.  You can be as creative as you like, but please do not feel that you have to buy a brand-new outfit.
We’ve noticed a MASSIVE improvement in the number of children reading regularly at home, which will make a HUGE difference to how they progress with their reading this term; thank you, and keep it up!
I’m looking forward to coming to the FOWVIS Quiz night tomorrow - thanks as ever to church and FOWVIS for hosting.
 Yr 2 only to Coworth Flexlands for football afternoon: Tuesday 7th March.
We have accepted an invitation for Yr2 to attend a football afternoon at Coworth Flexlands. Miss Powell and Miss Burton will be leading the visit with our support staff. After lunch a coach will transport the children both ways and we will arrive back at school in time for normal home time. So if your child attends afterschool club or wraparound care this will continue as normal. The Yr2 children will need to wear their PE kit on that day and we ask they leave their book bags at home for the day.  Please look out for a PMX consent form that will be sent to Yr2 only on Monday 27th Feb.
Woodcote House School – please find attached a flyer for their open morning Friday 3rd March.
Surrey Spring Wellbeing Festival being held at Guildford County School, Surrey Saturday 4th March – please find attached a flyer giving information about this event.
Mother’s Day photoshoot Sunday 12th March – please find attached a flyer from Katherine Speller Photography.

